Weather cancels some South
Shore activities

The Saturday night play at South Tahoe High School has been
canceled. Tickets are good for either of the shows on Sunday.

Due to the predicted high winds and heavy snow, the Tahoe
Queen will not be cruising this evening. Instead, the Sierra
Sunset Dinner dockside from 5:30-8:30pm. Ticket price will be
reduced to $40 for adults and $20 for children.

Zephyr Cove Snowmobiling Center will be closed throughout the
weekend due to hazardous conditions. This storm cycle will
bring us enough snow to have all trails open and ready for the
10am tour Dec. 15.
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